
6. YOUTH JUSTICE WORKSHOP

A report prepared by Councillor Alister James on the Youth Justice Workshop, held on Tuesday 7 November
2000 in Christchurch, was received.  A letter from Judge D J Carruthers complimenting those involved with the
workshop was also received.  Councillor James extended a vote of thanks to those who had been involved and
the Youth Advocate responded in a reciprocal fashion.

The information was received.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


